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I am in opposition of this measure because not only does it infringe on our right to 

bear arms but there isn’t even any permit programs in place nor do agencies have to 

actually create one. This just leaves responsible gun owners and future gun owners 

in a situation where we just simply can’t buy a firearm. How many victims is this going 

to affect because they can’t have a way to protect themselves or their loved ones if 

faced with a life threatening situation? This measure and measure 114 does nothing 

to the criminals. It only leaves law abiding citizens defenseless and vulnerable.   


